Kevin Harding

From: Anderson, Susan <sanderson@cooley.com>

Sent: Thursday, December 21, 2023 1:34 PM

To: Kevin Harding

Cc: Burrow, Christy

Subject: [EXTERNAL]: Silent Notice for Digital Replacement Translator Authorization (Statesville, NC - 74070)

CAUTION: This email originated from outside of the Federal Communications Commission. Do not click on links or open attachments
unless you recognize the sender and trust the content to be safe. If you suspect this is a phishing attempt, please use the 'Report
Message' feature in Microsoft Outlook or forward the email to the NSOC.

Kevin — On behalf of WSOC Television, LLC, we hereby notify the FCC of the temporary cessation of operation for the
digital replacement translator for WSOC-TV (Fac ID 74070) for Channel 12 at Statesville, North Carolina (File Number
0000074108). The station went silent on December 5, 2023. We will notify the FCC when this station returns to the air.

The main, full service television license for WSOC-TV (0000146857) is unaffected.
Please let us know if you have any questions.
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